Dear Friend,

Thank you so much for taking the time to learn about our family and for considering us as you make the difficult decision of who will parent your child. We hope that, through this book, you'll be able to see the love we have for each other and our future child.

We tried for three years to get pregnant but were unsuccessful due to circumstances doctors can't explain. We chose to adopt instead of undergoing fertility treatments because we fell that God has called us to adopt.

We want you to know how much respect and love we feel for you already. We cannot imagine what a difficult decision this is for you, and we pray for you daily, that you would have the strength and the courage you need as you journey through this process. We know that you want what is best for your baby, and we pray that you will find us to be all that you hope for your child.

Sincerely,

Nick and Sarah